Finding Identity Numbers

On the Morris Register website, there is a very comprehensive summary
to assist locating and identifying Chassis and Engine Numbers for Morris
Cars — including all Series and Types of Morris Eight (from Pre series
through to Z Van). The hyperlink below is the location of the web page.

https://morrisreqister.co.u -content/uploads/2018/09/Finding-Numbers.pdf

The VIN Plate is the first reference
~ and then you can check if your
Chassis and Engine Numbers
match.

The MR Webpage will show you
how to locate ID Numbers on the
'_ various models.

Model . Prefix & Chassis Years Manufactured
Pre .Series 35/E 901=-LB612 Sept 1934 =~ June 1935
Series I SI-E LBB13 - 165000 June 1935 - Aug 1937
Serdes II 52-E 165001-219000 Aug 1937 - Aug 1938
Series E SEpE 542=5L675 Fre War

Series E SE-E S5LETT -99966 Post War

Serics B SE-E 99667 onwards 1548

The Series E was announced in October 1938 with a discontinuation of
produyction brought about by the the Second World War. Production was
re-introduced after the war until the introduction of the Issigonis

T

The correct starting and finishing chassis numbers for the Morris Eight
M‘ in each ealender year of;m post-war period are: r .

i Starting chassia noq: Finishing chllllil ne.
1945 E Sh6T6 i 56235 |
1946 | 56236 i 7630k i
2947 | 76395 100908 !
1948 | 100909 - 122200 |

Z Vans were produced up to 1953 with side valve engines.
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